
 

Welcome to the US 6 and Wadsworth Boulevard 
Environmental Assessment 

Public Open House #2 

 

Tuesday, February 12, 2008 
Lakewood Cultural Center, Lakewood, Colorado 

Tonight’s Purpose 
The purpose of tonight’s meeting is to present and explain the design concepts developed for 
the interchange and Wadsworth Boulevard, and to present the results of the Level 1 (fatal flaw) 
screening of these concepts. We would like your feedback on the range of concepts considered, 
the screening criteria, and the screening results.  

• Do you agree with the Level 1 fatal flaw screening results? 

• What criteria are most important to consider when evaluating the design concepts carried 
forward?  

• Do you have any specific thoughts or ideas about the concepts recommended for further 
evaluation? 

Display boards located in the hallway provide general information about the study, and 
information about traffic conditions, environmental resources, and water quality features that will 
be considered for the project. You will find handouts about different aspects of the study at the 
Reference Materials table in the hallway. 

Display boards and handouts located in the Community Room provide information about design 
concepts for the interchange and Wadsworth Boulevard, and the Level 1 screening process.  
 

Tonight’s Agenda 
4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. – Sign-In and Public Open House 

Please view display boards in the hallway and Community Room, familiarize yourself 
with the study, and learn about the design concepts and screening process. Talk with 
staff about the study, ask questions, and share your comments. 

5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. – Informational Presentations 
Please take a seat to listen to a presentation about the progress of the study. Each 
presentation will be the same and will last approximately 30 to 45 minutes to provide us 
an opportunity to explain each of the design concepts thoroughly.    

 

Ways to Provide Input 
• Talk to one of the project team members at the various stations. 

• Fill out an Open House Comment Form and place it in the comment box on your way out 
(preferred). 

• Mail your Comment Form to: US 6 / Wadsworth EA, c/o Colleen Kirby Roberts, CH2M HILL, 
535 16th Street, Suite 800, Denver, CO, 80202.  Comments received within the next 30 
days would be most helpful. 

• Submit comments via the project website at www.US6Wadsworth.com. 


